
March 24, 2025 

Mr Houston  

I am in opposition to the passing of Bill 24. On the face of it,  another power grab by the Provincial 
Conservatives, this time overriding decisions on infrastructure held by the duly elected members of 
Municipal Councils..  

A stepping stone perhaps to the expropriation of land for mineral exploration? 

Majority governments are a menace. This is another example of overreach.   

Working with Municipalities remains an option. 

Please do not pass Bill 24  

Karen Ewing MD CCFP 

  


